
January 30, 2002

Carla Dickinson Pardee
LSAM Manager
AT&T

Dear Ms. Pardee:

This letter is in response to your formal escalation (SCR090601-1-E05) regarding UNE-P orders
to be billed on a CABS bill, dated January 23, 2002.

Qwest has reviewed the formal escalation and is pleased to inform you that we will be able to
meet AT&T’s request for providing UNE-P bills in a BOS billing format.  This capability will
become available in Qwest’s Western, Central and Eastern Regions beginning with the July bill
cycle, July 1, 2002.

Please contact me by telephone at (303) 896-7276 or by e-mail at jlthomp@qwest.com if you
have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jeffery L. Thompson
Director Business Solution Design

cc: Sara Padula
POPP Communications
Controller, Treasurer

Jeffrey Harnack
OneStar Communications
Director Network Optimization

Karen Clauson
Eschelon Telecom Inc.
Director of Interconnection

Dana Filip
Qwest, Sr.Vice President – Customer Service

Dan Poole
Qwest, Sr. Director of Legal Issues

Nancy Lubamersky
Qwest, Sr. Director of Legal Issues


